
January 20, 2020 

 

 

Dear BRMS 8th Grade Parents,  

Preparations for our 8th grader's graduation from BRMS are well underway!  The 
Chester PTO parent volunteers have a wonderful program of activities planned for our 
children leading up to and including the BIG day!!   
 
Here are some of the exciting things being planned for June 2020! 
* After the formal graduation ceremonies (which the school will inform us as we get 
closer), the 8th grade students (only) will be bused over from the ceremony (at 
Dickerson) to the BRMS Cafeteria for a Dinner Dance to celebrate! 
* During the last weeks of school, there will also be a class barbecue, year book signing 
event, ice-cream social and a party at Skyzone! Details will be shared in April. 
 
All of these activities are funded from the class dues and PTO membership fees you 
collected at the beginning of the school year.  This is a friendly reminder to please log 
onto the Chester PTO website and pay your 8th Grade Class Dues of $25.00 as soon 
as possible so that we can use all available funding for these great events!  In order to 
pay your dues online, you will need to create an account on the Chester PTO website 
which is https://chesterpto.membershiptoolkit.com/home. If you wish to pay by check, 
please make it payable to: Chester PTO and mail to:  
 
Chester PTO 
P.O. Box 392 
Chester, NJ 07930 
 
If you have any questions about the class dues, please reach out to Lissette Howell via 
email, or cell is (973) 975-7343. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support! 
 
Vijaya Gorti 
8th Grade Celebration Chair, Chester PTO 
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